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CITY OF DOTHAN  
FY 2023 COMPETITIVE FUNDING PROCESS 

Applications Available Friday, January 20, 2023   
Due March 3, 2023 

 
Eligible non-profit organizations seeking funds to operate social service programs benefiting 
Dothan residents may apply to the FY 2023 Competitive Funding Process.  Eligible uses for these 
funds include services to clients and program operating costs.  Last year, the City of Dothan 
provided over $528,000 in social service funds in support of 10 local agencies and programs.  A 
wide variety of agencies and programs have received funding, including youth and seniors.  
 
This year, the City of Dothan will be using a grants management system. Applications will be 
completed online through ZoomGrants, the link will be on the City’s website at 
www.dothan.org 

 
A Mandatory Application Training will be held on Thursday, January 19, 2023 from Noon-1:30 
pm at the Dothan Civic Center, 126 North St. Andrews, Dothan, AL 36303. Participants do not 
need to register; however, they must sign in to receive credit for attending. Additional one-on-
one technical assistance will be provided to applicants as needed. 
 
Completed applications are due by 4:00 p.m. on the date listed above.  Submit all applications 
and attachments to the City of Dothan, through the link on the City website.  For more 
information, contact Kelly H. Mierkowski, CDBG Program Administrator, 334-615-4417, 
kmierkowsk@dothan.org. 
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